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A MESSAGE FROM THE PREMIER

On behalf of all Manitobans, 1 am pleased to extend a warm welcome to those
attending the 2023 Annual Scientific Meeting hosted by the Canadian Society of
Transplantation this week in Winnipeg. For those visiting from outside our province,
welcome to Winnipeg and to Manitoba. Bienvenue a Winnipeg. Bienvenue au
Manitoba.

This meeting brings together over 500 delegates, including international
scientists, transplant professionals, policy-makers, and students to share the latest
research and information on organ and cell transplantation and regenerative
medicine. It is through the work of the Canadian Society of Transplantation and its
partners that we can help to improve the quality of life for those affected by organ
and cell transplantation. It is a privilege for Manitoba to host this year’s professional
meeting.

During your stay with us this week, [ encourage you to explore our province
and discover why we have a special place in Canada. Whether it is our professional
sports teams, our rich and diverse arts and culture sector, or our pristine wilderness,
there is so much in Manitoba to experience and enjoy.

I join all Manitobans in congratulating the organizing commitiee of the 2023
Canadian Transplant Summit for planning a successful week of events. [ wish you all
the best for a productive conference and I hope you enjoy your stay in our beautiful
province.

The Honourable Heather Stefanson
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